This week we have:

e Continued our work on Place value in maths, finding 10/100 more and less than given
numbers.

e Recalled a familiar story in English before writing our own versions.

e Practiced our passing and dribbling skills in basketball.

Next week we will be:

e Continuing our work on Place value.
e Writing our own Fantastical beast descriptions and creating a class monster encyclopaedia.
e Beginning our swimming sessions in the afternoon.

Homework has been sent out this week and needs to be returned by Wednesday next week.
Spellings will be tested next Thursday before the new homework is sent out.

Swimming will begin next week in the afternoons, please ensure your child has their swimming bag
with them on Monday. They will need a swimming costume/trunks and a towel, they do not need to
bring a snack with them as unfortunately we are unable to eat on the mini buses.

Enjoy the weekend, hope to see you at the Harvest Fair.

The Year 3 Teaching Team



